Superintendent's Office

Julie Fenrich Director of Special Services

Business Office

Wayne Woolridge Superintendent Deborah Child -Trabucco Director of Technology

Tom OConnor Business Administrator

Ann Marie Diorio Executive Assistant Karen Craig
Director of Curriculum and
Instruction

Elizabeth (Biz) Dana Accountant

March 14, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Due to the concerns regarding the coronavirus pandemic, Hinsdale Schools will be closed for students for two weeks beginning on Wednesday, March 18, 2020, and reopening Thursday, April 2, 2020.

On Tuesday, March 17, 2020, we request that all students attend school for a full day, which will be as normal a day as possible, including HASP. It is important for students to attend so details can be shared with students regarding expectations while they are learning at home.

Please be patient as we try to develop the best possible remote learning experience. There will be a telephone survey coming out Monday; please complete the survey so we have information we need to help create our plan moving forward. Our staff will be working on Monday, March 16; Wednesday, March 18; Thursday, March 19; and Friday, March 20, 2020; to formalize the remote learning plan. Again, your survey will be extremely important in helping us plan appropriately.

We understand that some of you may want some guidance as you support your child's learning. We will be available to help you in this endeavor.

Once again, we appreciate your patience as we work through this difficult time together.

Sincerely,

Wayne Woolridge

Superintendent of Schools